
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Jim Foster"
Cc: asanker@isramco-jay.com; ryan@teamtimberwolf.com
Subject: RE: Jay Management - Dolly No. 1 Work Plan
Date: Monday, July 3, 2017 9:34:00 AM
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Good morning Mr. Foster:
 
Is this delineation workplan only for 1RP-4705? Please be advised that NMOCD allows a corrective
action plan to encompass multiple 1RPs if informed and approved in advance.
 
NMOCD approves of the proposed additional delineation plan for 1RP-4705. Permissible levels of
250 mg/kg chlorides must be obtained and maintained for 10 ft. further in depth. BTEX and TPH
permissible levels must be obtained and maintained for a minimum of 2 ft. further in depth. All
laboratory analyses must have accompanying field data. Please note that if GW impact is anticipated,
one or more temporary GW monitoring wells may be required within the impacted area.
 
Please confirm and see attachment for your records.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Jim Foster [mailto:jim@teamtimberwolf.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 7:42 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: asanker@isramco-jay.com; ryan@teamtimberwolf.com
Subject: Jay Management - Dolly No. 1 Work Plan
 
Olivia,
 
Attached is a work plan to address soil impacts from the recent release at the Dolly No. 1.  The work
plan also contains laboratory analysis of samples collected during the initial site assessment.

mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us
mailto:jim@teamtimberwolf.com
mailto:asanker@isramco-jay.com
mailto:ryan@teamtimberwolf.com
mailto:Olivia.yu@state.nm.us


 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Jim Foster

1920 W. Villa Maria, Suite 305
Bryan, Texas 77807
979-324-2139
teamtimberwolf.com
 



From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Jim Foster"
Cc: asanker@isramco-jay.com; ryan@teamtimberwolf.com
Subject: RE: Dolly No. 1
Date: Friday, July 7, 2017 7:52:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good morning Mr. Foster:
 
Confirmed. Please state on the subsequent report that it will cover both 1RP-4704 and 1RP-4705.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Jim Foster [mailto:jim@teamtimberwolf.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2017 4:36 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: asanker@isramco-jay.com; ryan@teamtimberwolf.com
Subject: Dolly No. 1
 
Olivia,
 
I just wanted to confirm that our delineation plan will cover both releases at this Site.  Please let me
know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Jim Foster

1920 W. Villa Maria, Suite 305
Bryan, Texas 77807
979-324-2139
teamtimberwolf.com
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